Dear Moms and Dads of De La Salle Spartans!
Every year Campus Ministry offers parents and sons the opportunity to take a retreat weekend to
get away for some quality time together. This retreat gives dads or moms and sons some time to
just be together with no place else to go and nothing else to do. Time to be open to activities led
by the campus ministry team and God’s grace that will allow you to evaluate and truly celebrate
this crucial relationship.
We realize how hard it is to carve out this time in the busy rush of life; however, rest assured the
effort is well worth it. We strongly encourage you to take advantage of this unique “gift of time” with
your sons during his high school years.
Past participants have said:

“Thank you for leading us and helping us to strengthen our bond with our sons.”

“This was awesome!”

“One of my absolute favorite activities that DLS provides. Thank You!”

“Thanks for your commitment, dedication, vision, guidance, love, and leadership.
You’re making a great difference that has a ripple effect around the world! God Bless!”

The retreats begin at 9:00 Saturday morning and end at 11:00 Sunday afternoon.
The cost for the entire weekend is $300.00 (this cost covers both of you.) The retreat is held at

Vallombrosa Center in Menlo Park. The retreat is open to boys in all grade levels. Financial
assistance is available. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

God Bless!

Roger Hassett
Director of Campus Ministry

925-288-8119
hassettr@dlshs.org
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